
Jerome Manarchuck

From:

	

Brian Wiles <bwiles@tsjnews.com >

Sent:

	

Friday, June 30, 2017 2:30 PM

To:

	

Jerome Manarchuck

Subject:

	

WVKO AM (STA)

Hello Jerome! Happy Friday!

Wanted to follow up with you on the STA for WVKO AM in Columbus, OH.

Our station resumed normal operations and parameters on 3/8/17. We have watched the station from from that
point up to today , no issues and performing normal. Thus, the STA is no longer needed.

Thanks.

Brian Wiles
Manager, TSJ Radio

Brian Wiles
TSJmedia/Kable Staffing/Pioneer Fence
4412 Carver Woods Drive - Suite 200
Cincinnati, OH 45242
d - 513-686-8991
f- 513-769-1015
m - 513-477-1399
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